
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

July 29, 2013 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.C. 
 
 
TOPIC:   Approval of Computer Purchase through State Grant 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District purchase 
219 Dell Optiplex 7010 computers with 22” monitors from Dell Marketing, LP, for a total 
purchase price of $156,171.09. 
 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
The State of Michigan provided Section 22i funding for the purchase of equipment for 
districts to become technology ready for online assessments and any where, any time, any 
place, any pace learning. These computers will be placed into the secondary library media 
centers to create an additional classroom set of computers to be used for online 
assessments and student learning.  The recommendation has been reviewed and 
supported by the Board Finance Committee.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
This purchase will be charged to the Section 22i Technology Infrastructure fund.  The 
State of Michigan provided $10 per student, for a total of $156,200, which was placed into 
this fund. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
Carol Tinney, Administrator of Information and Instructional Technology 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attachment 
  


